STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HIGHWAYS DIVISION

ADDENDUM NO. 1
for
KAMEHAMEHA HIGHWAY SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS
WAIKANE VALLEY ROAD TO VICINITY OF KAHEKILI HIGHWAY
FEDERAL AID PROJECT NO. HSIP-083-1(66)

The following amendments shall be made to the Bid Documents:

A. NOTICE TO BIDDERS

1. The third paragraph on page NB-2 of the notice to bidders shall be deleted in
its entirety and replaced with the following:

Request for information (RFI) deadline shall be the close of business (COB)
October 25, 2018. ALL RFI's shall be received in writing by email at

Ross.Hironaka @hawaii.gov. Questions received after the deadline will not
be addressed.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 by recording the date of its receiptin
the space provided on page P-4 of the Proposal.
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JADE T,/BUTAY
Director of Transportation
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